COMMUNITY NOTICE



Fort McKay Water Treatment Plant – Update

Nov. 6, 2024

Dear community member,

Essential maintenance work is continuing at the Fort McKay Water Treatment Plant, which will require potable water to be temporarily supplied from Fort McMurray for approximately four weeks. Water hauling was planned to begin mid-November but is rescheduled to the beginning of 2025 as preparation work is ongoing.

Further updates will be shared with the community before potable water is temporarily supplied from Fort McMurray.

Water quality closely monitored and regularly tested

During this work, tap water will continue to be safe to drink with quality standards maintained and no interruptions to water service or pressure. The water quality in Fort McKay is closely monitored and regularly tested.

Construction update

The contractor is on-site and has begun work. Most construction activities are taking place inside, with no loud work anticipated. Equipment and construction activity will continue to follow the noise regulations in the Community Standards Bylaw.

Find all updates and more information the RMWB's water maintenance and service webpage.

If you have any questions, please contact Pulse at 780-743-7000 or rmwb.ca/pulse

